SOUTHERN PEIGAN HEALTH CENTER
503 Popimi Street
P.O. Box 1289
Browning, Montana 59417
(406) 338-7912 « Fax (406) 338-2491

Letter of support

May 6, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

Please consider this to be a letter of support for Browning Public Schools application to
Montana Health Care Foundation for funding for a Prevention Coordinator position.

This position is much needed in Browning Public Schools to assist with coordinating activities
and performing training in areas related to public health including: underage substance abuse
prevention, bullying prevention, and nutrition.

Our students in Browning Public Schools system will benefit from a coordinator to assist with
analyzing data from yearly collections and helping to set goals, measurable objectives, and
activities to meet the objectives. The Prevention Coordinator will provide education about
effective ways to live a healthy life and resist risk factors for public school students.

The School-Based Health Care Clinic plans to assist Prevention Coordinator by working closely
to understand health problems and to develop a systematic plan for addressing these issues.
The use of evidence-based interventions and educational programs will be used, as well as
expertise from other successful school-based programs.

| enthusiastically support the Browning Public Schools application for a Prevention Coordinator.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,
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Roberta Wagner
School-Based Health Care Coordinator
Southern Piegan Health Clinic Director

“Improving health in Blackfeet country one life at a time”



